
Queen’s Landing Council of Unit Owners 

Activities and Amenities Waiver 

 
By using the amenities and/or signing up for an activity I hereby waive, release and discharge any and all 
claims for damage for personal injury, death or property damage which I may have, or which may 
hereafter accrue to me, as a result of participation in activities sponsored by the Queen's Landing 
Council of Unit Owners (QLCOUO). I agree to indemnify and to hold harmless, the QLCOUO, its officers, 
employees and agents from any loss, liability, damage, cost or expense which they may incur as the 
result of my death or any injury or property damage that I may sustain while participating in any activity 
at Queen's Landing or any offsite facility. I understand that by participating all Participants consent to 
photo images taken by the QLCOUO volunteers during this activity to be used in any or all QLCOUO 
publications and websites. 
 

COVID-19 Statement 
 
By signing Up for this event, activity or use of amenities certifies the following: 

 
• I and all listed/signed up household residents understand that an inherent risk of exposure to 

COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present.  COVID-19 is an extremely 
contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death. According to the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention, senior citizens and guests with underlying medical conditions 
are especially vulnerable. I/we acknowledge the Facility Owner and Pool Operator cannot 
guarantee the health of patrons or prevent the spread of COVID-19 at the Pool.  By entering this 
facility, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19. 
 

• The listed/signed up household residents are not currently experience, and have not in the last 
14 days experienced, symptoms related to COVID-19, including but not limited to, cough, fever, 
chills, muscle pain, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, sore throat, or new loss of taste 
or smell. 

 
• Within the last 14 days, the listed/signed up household residents have not come in contact with 

anyone that confirmed positive for COVID-19. 


